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March 3, 2011 
 
 
 
Benjamin Roberts 
1493 Grand Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55105 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 575 Dayton Avenue 
 File ID: 11-28 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 1, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed your file in the above-referenced matter and recommended 
that you be put into the vacant building program.  The vacant building staff has made a 
determination that the property is vacant and has multiple code violations remain; therefore this 
meets the definition of a Category II vacant building.   You will need to obtain a Code 
Compliance Inspection Report to make the repairs. 
 
If you have further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld, DSI-CE (email) 
 Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Dennis Senty (email) 
 File 
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